
Southwold Town Council in conjunction
with Suffolk County Council are looking at
ways to improve safety and enjoyment of
the High Street.

We would like to consult with you and
understand your views

At the same event East Suffolk Council
would like to hear your views on parking in
the Town.

Whilst we will not change anything for the
sake of it, there are some safety issues
that also need addressing.

Proposal; Experimental One-Way Traffic System

Drop-in Question & Answer Session
 at Southwold Town Hall

 
Friday 22nd September 

2pm to 4pm 
Saturday 23rd September

10am to 12am

All residents, businesses from
Southwold & Reydon are welcome


